
 

 

 

 

 

The Manager 

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai - 400 001 

    The Manager 

    Listing Department 

    National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

    Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 

    Bandra (East) 

    Mumbai - 400 051 

 

 

Dear Sir/Ma'am,  

 

Sub: Intimation for temporary suspension of working due to pandemic Covid-2019.  

     

  Ref.: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

 
In view of the emergent situation due to coronavirus (COVID-19), to support several 
initiatives taken by the Central and State Government authorities to control potential 
transmission of COVID-19 and to maintain social distancing, we wish to intimate you that the 
Company has decided to continue the suspension of its operations till 14th April, 2020, or up 
to such period as may be directed by the central/ respective state governments in this regard 
to ensure employees' safety and to restrict the spread of the Covid-2019. 
 

The Company had already moved to “work from home” policy for all its office employees, 
thereby significantly reducing risk to them in this period. 

 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record and oblige. 

 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully 

 

 


